
NDOT  close  to  resolving
stormwater runoff violations
By Art Marroquin, Las Vegas Review-Journal
 
 The Nevada Department of Transportation is abiding by the
terms  of  a  federal  consent  decree  aimed  at  resolving
stormwater  runoff  violations,  with  only  one  unfulfilled
requirement  that  must  be  met  by  the  end  of  this  year,
officials  said  Monday.

A comprehensive stormwater management plan must be completed
by Dec. 31 in order to fully comply with a settlement reached
last year with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, said
David Gaskin, head of NDOT’s Stormwater Management Program.

EPA spokeswoman Margot Perez-Sullivan confirmed Monday that
NDOT “fully complied” with the consent decree and the two
agencies  are  working  together  to  fulfill  the  final
stipulation.
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